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Dear Chairman, Parliamentary committee on 2022 General Elections.

| write o express Caritas Papua New Guinea's interest in the Public hearing on the Subject matter. Sir, Caritas PNG in
the 2022NGE partnered with PNG Electoral Commission to run the national voter education awareness through the
Catholic church network across the country. We also conducted four regional consultative forums in the New Guinea
Islands, Momase, Southern and highlands regions after the elections to gauge public feedback on the outcome of the
national polls.

Apparently, | missed the deadline to submit our written submission on February 15th but | would like to present our key
findings and public views in this hearing.

Sir, if there is any flexibility, | would be more than happy to forward a submission in due course of the parliamentary
inquiry.

Your consideration is highly appreciated.

Reilly Kanamon

Advocacy & Research Coordinator

Caritas Papua New Guineal| The Justice, Peace, Relief and Development Agency of the Catholic Bishops Conference of
PNG & Solomon Islands.
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